
From: Jodi Baker
To: Joe Lamson
Subject: [spam]Public Comment for Final Maps
Date: Tuesday, November 9, 2021 8:34:37 AM

Dear Commissioner Joe Lamson,

My name is Jodi Baker and I have lived in Montana most of my life, currently residing outside
of Stevensville. 

Map 11 

I picked map 11 because it doesn't favor one political party over another, which would make
the district competitive. 

Thank you for your time and consideration.

Regards, 
Jodi Baker 
4050 Illinois Bench Rd
Stevensville, MT 59870

mailto:jodib777@gmail.com
mailto:joe.lamson@mtleg.gov


From: Lee Bradley
To: Joe Lamson
Subject: [spam]Public Comment for Final Maps
Date: Thursday, November 11, 2021 9:23:52 PM

Dear Commissioner Joe Lamson,

My name is Lee Bradley. I am a native Montanan. There don’t seem to be many of us
anymore. I grew up in Laurel but now live in Missoula. 

I support map 11 as it seems to be the least political. 

Map 11 does not favor either party. It is the only one that makes sense in these divisive times. 

Thank you for your time and hard work.

Regards, 
Lee Bradley 
1534 Mansfield Ave
Missoula, MT 59801

mailto:lbradley54@gmail.com
mailto:joe.lamson@mtleg.gov


From: Tena Conver
To: Joe Lamson
Subject: [spam]Public Comment for Final Maps
Date: Wednesday, November 10, 2021 1:19:01 PM

Dear Commissioner Joe Lamson,

My name is Tena Conver and I have lived in Montana all but two years of my life. I am 67
years old. I now live in Libby. 

I support map 11 as I believe it is a fair distribution of Montanans. 

Map 11 makes competitive districts 

Thank you for considering the the thoughts and beliefs of Montanans.

Regards, 
Tena Conver 
371 Reserve Rd
Libby, MT 59923

mailto:kenck@frontiernet.net
mailto:joe.lamson@mtleg.gov


From: Candace Goff
To: Joe Lamson
Subject: [spam]Public Comment for Final Maps
Date: Thursday, November 11, 2021 2:32:11 PM

Dear Commissioner Joe Lamson,

Candace Goff, Lolo. MT 
40 year resident in Lolo 

I support map 11 

It would provide a fair representation for both parties in the state. I don't believe Democrats
should be excluded from representation. 

Thank you for considering equal representation in the congressional districts. We have a
chance for balance with two representatives instead of just one. It is very important to me that
the maps should not be political.

Regards, 
Candace Goff 
8905 Oxbow Dr
Lolo, MT 59847

mailto:candygoff@charter.net
mailto:joe.lamson@mtleg.gov


From: eric knutson
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Fwd: VICTORY – CONGRESSIONAL REDISTRICTING MAP CP-12 WAS SELECTED
Date: Friday, November 12, 2021 5:51:34 AM

---------- Forwarded message ---------
From: <tom@flatheadliberty.com>
Date: Thu, Nov 11, 2021 at 8:13 AM
Subject: VICTORY – CONGRESSIONAL REDISTRICTING MAP CP-12 WAS
SELECTED
To: 

Patriots,

We achieved a great victory on Tuesday when the Districting and Apportionment Committee
finalized their selection of Map CP-12.

We thank all of you who took action and submitted comments, attended in person in October
and even attended the meeting remotely.

All our hard work has paid off with a congressional map that, although is not the “best”, it is
about as good as we could hope for in the charged political environment we find ourselves in.

Why is this important?

CP-12 keeps the western tribes in the Western Congressional District

CP-12 keeps Flathead County in the Western Congressional District

CP-12 keeps Flathead County intact and whole

If you feel so inclined you may send a note of thanks to the three commissioners that voted
FOR Map CP-12 here:

Maylinn Smith:           Maylinn.Smith@mtleg.gov

Jeff Essmann:              Jeff.Essmann@mtleg.gov

Dan Stusek:                 Maylinn.Smith@mtleg.gov

Maylinn.Smith@mtleg.gov; Jeff.Essmann@mtleg.gov; Dan.Stusek@mtleg.gov

Bask in this victory for now but know that we have many, many battles ahead in this war on
our Constitution and our Constitutional Republic.

mailto:ericknutson007@gmail.com
mailto:tom@flatheadliberty.com
mailto:Maylinn.Smith@mtleg.gov
mailto:Jeff.Essmann@mtleg.gov
mailto:Maylinn.Smith@mtleg.gov
mailto:Maylinn.Smith@mtleg.gov
mailto:Jeff.Essmann@mtleg.gov
mailto:Dan.Stusek@mtleg.gov


For Truth, Freedom and Health,

Flathead Liberty Coalition

(If you desire to be removed from this e-mail list please respond with REMOVE.)



From: Kenneth Lyons
To: Joe Lamson
Subject: [spam]Public Comment for Final Maps
Date: Tuesday, November 9, 2021 2:36:03 PM

Dear Commissioner Joe Lamson,

My name is Ken Lyons and I am a resident of Big Sky, Montana where I have lived for 13
years. 

I support Map 11 for the redistricting. 

It makes no sense to divide Gallatin county and the town of Big Sky into two different
districts. Districts should be set up so that they do not favor any political party. 

Thank you for taking time to consider my feelings on this issue.

Regards, 
Kenneth Lyons 
2120 Lone Walker Rd
Big Sky, MT 59716

mailto:kwlyons@mac.com
mailto:joe.lamson@mtleg.gov


From: Benjamin Mace
To: Joe Lamson
Subject: [spam]Public Comment for Final Maps
Date: Friday, November 12, 2021 7:35:01 AM

Dear Commissioner Joe Lamson,

My name is Benjamin Mace and I live in Bozeman. I have lived here for 5 years now. 

I support map 11.

I have picked map 11 because it does not unduly favor one political party and keeps my home
county intact. 

Thank you for your time and consideration.

Regards, 
Benjamin Mace 
4281 W Babcock St
Bozeman, MT 59718

mailto:benmace22@gmail.com
mailto:joe.lamson@mtleg.gov


From: Lillian stover
To: Joe Lamson
Subject: [spam]Public Comment for Final Maps
Date: Thursday, November 11, 2021 5:08:56 AM

Dear Commissioner Joe Lamson,

Lifetime Montana resident 

Map 11 

More balanced. 

Thanks

Regards, 
Lillian stover 
20 Periman Ln
Drummond, MT 59832

mailto:lstover@aol.com
mailto:joe.lamson@mtleg.gov


From: Adam Wagner
To: Joe Lamson
Subject: [spam]Public Comment for Final Maps
Date: Wednesday, November 10, 2021 9:50:01 PM

Dear Commissioner Joe Lamson,

Hello, my name is Adam Wagner, I live in Big Timber, MT. I've lived here for 19 years, in
Montana for over 30 years. 

I think that Map #11 should be chosen. 

This map is fair and does not unfairly favor any party. We in Montana should insure that every
vote matters. 

Thank you for taking the time to consider my views and for insuring that Montana has fair
elections.

Regards, 
Adam Wagner 
PO Box 608
Big Timber, MT 59011

mailto:sweetcastadam@gmail.com
mailto:joe.lamson@mtleg.gov
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